
January 12, 2024 

Hello Families of Students in Division 1 -9 

Nine of our classes will be attending the Victoria Symphony on Thursday Feb. 22 at the 

University of Victoria. The District has provided one bus at no cost for our school use. We will 

have our Grade 2 and 3 students ride the bus while our Grade 4 and 5 students walk to UVic.  

There is a reduced cost of $6.00 per student for this event that can be paid online via the 

school website using the SCHOOLCASH ONLINE PAYMENTS link found here 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/  

This letter will act as a Permission Form. If your child is not able to attend the Symphony on 

Feb 22, please let your child’s teacher know. The performance is from 11:00 to 11:45 with travel 

time added to the start and end times.  

No child will be denied access to this experience due to financial hardship. If you are unable to 

pay the fee, please note below to have the fee waived.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

My child _______________in Div. _______ Mr./Ms./Mme ________________’s class  

____ has permission to attend the Symphony at Uvic. 

____ is unable to attend the Symphony at Uvic.  

____ I have paid or will pay the $6.00 fee online 

____ I would appreciate the $6.00 fee waived at this time 

____ My child has permission to walk to UVic if necessary  

          Grade 4s and 5’s will be walking. If all the 3’s don’t fit, some may have to walk as well. 

____ I can attend as a chaperone for this event if needed (2 per class) 

 Your child’s teacher will connect and confirm either way.  

 

Please Return by Thursday January 25, 2024  
 

Signed __________________ Printed Name____________________ 

 

Best contact email or number _________________________________ 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Robinson, Ms. Cox, Mme Lampard/Gabaglia, Mme Coons/Taylor,  

Mme Kremler, Mme Alisha, Ms. Darling, Mme Digeso, Ms. Alvernaz 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/

